

MAXIE D. DUNNAM, President Lexington Avenue Wilmore, Kentucky 40390-1199 (606) 858-3581

http://www.ats.wilmore.ky.us

October 20, 1998

Dr. Ken Collins Asbury Theological Seminary SPO 1300

Dear Ken:

At their meeting on October 19th, the Officers of Administration approved the recommendation to host the annual meeting of the Wesleyan Theological Society in March of 2000. I believe that was the date you had given me, although the copy of the memo to you from Bill Kostlevy did not include a date. If we're talking about another year, please get back to me.

I will inform the Director of Conference Ministries to work with you to make all the necessary arrangements, to reserve the rooms, and to handle whatever materials are necessary for hosting the Wesleyan Theological Society.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to be in touch with me.

Yours in Christ,

M. Robert Mulholland, Jr. Vice President and Chief Academic Officer

c: Dr. Bill Kostlevy